
From:  Kent Beyda <kentbeyda@earthlink.net>

Sent time:  08/27/2020 02:52:43 PM

To:  Mindy Nguyen <mindy.nguyen@lacity.org>

Subject:  Thank you
 

Thank you for your participation in the Hollywood Center hearing yesterday. It was very well run. I’m still very much against the
project.

Kent Beyda


